
CAPT is rolling out the red carpet to honour members and supporters after a long hiatus apart!
It is a reunion of sorts where colleagues will reunite and new members will gather to meet with
new friends.

The intention is to offer this opportunity in this amazing retreat and the natural setting of
Niagara Falls, ON to celebrate the future of Play Therapy in Canada! It is also a time to reunite
with colleagues from across the country who are unable to make the trip to Niagara Falls. The
theme of the conference is Grief and Loss: Life Transitions.

We are excited to be providing a different opportunity for our members this year, an opportunity
to engage with experts in the field of Loss and Grief as it relates to working with Children and
Families. We know members have experienced loss both professionally and personally, and
we hope that by providing an opportunity to explore these subjects together, we will gain new
insights and techniques that we can apply in the Playroom and beyond. As this work is so
important, we have adapted our conference program to reflect the value of having a strong
knowledge foundation in Grief and Loss as integral to integrative Play Therapy practice.

Conference Details and Registration

Follow us and share conference updates:
https://www.facebook.com/canadianplaytherapy

Exhibitor and Sponsor information (scroll to bottom of page):

Should you have any questions, please contact Scott Kettles at CAPT headquarters at
scott@canadianplaytherapy.com or call 905-945-5905.

I look forward to seeing you in Niagara Falls, either in person or online!

Kevin St. Louis
CAPT President
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​Early Bird ends March 31,2023

We are pleased to announce Early Bird
registration has opened for the CAPT
AGM & Conference in Niagara Falls.

This year's national training event will be
held in person face to face as well as in an
on-line format for those in more remote
regions who will be unable to make the
commute.

We hope to see you there, either in person
or online!

Text Link

Register Now
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Contact us:
Executive Director: 905 945 5905 scott@canadianplaytherapy.com

Training Manager: 226 821 1056 kip@capttraining.com

CAPTTM head office:
10 Centre Street, Grimsby, Ontario, L3M 2R4.
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